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Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
Thank you so much for your support over the past academic year. As we draw towards the 
Summer break I would like to share with you some information about the end of the year and 
the beginning of the Autumn term.  
  
The school year will end on Friday 21st July at 1.10pm. At the start of next year, we are having 
two INSET days on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September, therefore the students will return 
to school on Wednesday 6th September. The timings for each year group is below:  
  

• Year 7 -arrive at 8.30 am (please go to the main hall) 
• Year 8-11 arrive at 11.10 am (please head to C block car park)  

  
We always end the term by emphasising the importance of staying safe over the summer. 
There are details of organisations who can support students and parents on the Safeguarding 
section of the website. Please refer to these if needed.   

  
I hope you have a lovely summer and that the sun shines upon us all!   
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
  
Mr J Clayton  
Headteacher  
   
   

 


